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 Term 4, Week 10 Monday, 6th December 
 

Seasons greetings from the staff 

at PPS to everyone in our 

community. Keep safe during the 

holidays. We’ll see you again on 

Monday, 31st January, 2011. 
 
CALENDAR – TERM 4 
Week 10 December 

Tue 14 Year 6 day out 
 K-Y5: Picnic lunch at school 
Wed 15 Last day of school for students 
 2pm, Year 6 farewell assembly 
 
TERM 1 2011 CALENDAR SO FAR 
Week 1 JANUARY 

Fri 28 Teachers return 
 
Week 2 JANUARY / FEBRUARY 

Mon 31 Years 1-6 return 
Wed 2 Kinders start 
 
Week 3 FEBRUARY 

Tue 8 School swimming carnival 
 
Week 4 FEBRUARY 

Thu 17 Ms Hogan and prefects to opening of the school 
year ceremony 

 
Week 6 FEBRUARY / MARCH 

Tue 1 7.30pm, P&C meeting 
 
Week 7 MARCH  

Wed 9 School photos 
  
Week 8 MARCH 

Thu 17 Selective High School test 
 
Week 9 MARCH 

Mon 21 Harmony Day 
 
Week 11 APRIL 

Mon 4 In-school show: Sammy the Serpent 

Tue 5 7.30pm, P&C meeting 
Fri 8 Last day Term 1 
 

UNIFORM SHOP 

The Uniform Shop is open every Wed 2:45 – 3:10pm. 
Extra opening times to assist back-to-school purchases: 
• Monday, 31

st
 January from 8.45-9.30am 

• Wednesday, 2
nd

 February from 8.45 – 9.30am 
 
All students may wear “Mufti” to school tomorrow (picnic 
day and Year 6 day out). On Wednesday, Year 6 may 
wear “mufti”. K- Year 5 may choose whether they wear 
normal uniform or Sport Uniform. 
 
Everyone is invited to the Year 6 farewell 
assembly at 2pm on Wednesday. 
 
CANTEEN 

The canteen will be open on Wednesday at lunch time 

for the Meal Deal. PLEASE DO NOT ORDER RECESS.  

We will sell ONLY ice creams, chips and drinks at lunch. 

  

Our thanks to all the volunteers who are leaving 

Pagewood. We would like to wish everyone a very Merry 

Christmas and a great  New Year. 
 

CARD FUNDRAISER 

Don’t forget about the latest P&C fundraiser – a box of 
beautiful “all occasion” cards selling for $30. Can be 
bought at the canteen, or see Narelle. 
 
PICNIC DAY K-Year 5 
Tomorrow,  Tuesday, 14

th
 December, parents are invited to 

join their children for a picnic lunch in the playground, from 
12.30 to 2.00pm. “Bring a plate”, co-ordinated by the class 
teacher. 
 

PLEASE DONATE USED UNIFORMS  

We have very little used stock and we would really like to 
build it up as it is always needed. If you are leaving the 
school or if your child has outgrown clothes, please 
leave them at the Canteen door. 

 


